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FIRST WEEK IN PREP
The Prep students have had a wonderful start to the year! They have been busy making new
friends, exploring the classroom and outdoor environment and building relationships with their
teachers.
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We are excited for the students as they begin their journey at the College.

Mrs Erin Johnson
Junior School Teacher - Prep Red/Blue - Prep Team Leader
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